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Dear Angelyn Mikulec and Clark Hill,
 
Please see the attached response. 
 
Sincerely,
Lisa
 
Lisa Jensen, MPA
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
 
Consumer Assistance Hotline: 800-649-2424
ago.vermont.gov
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August 19, 2021 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Clark Hill  
720 Brazos Street, Suite 700 
Austin, TX 78701 
 
Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request | 2021-07413 


Dear Clark Hill,  


After review of your records request dated August 10, 2021 and received on August 18, 2021, 
we have determined that we have no records that are responsive to your request.  
 
We reviewed our records, “after September 1, 2020 – present, pertaining to U.S. Gold Holdings, 
LLC, USG Intermediate, LLC and U.S. Money Reserve, Inc. and any of that entity's assumed 
names, including United States Rare Coin & Bullion Reserve; U.S. Rare Coin & Bullion 
Reserve; United States Money & Bullion Reserve; United States Money and Reserve; United 
States Gold & Silver Reserve; U.S. Money Reserve; United States Money Reserve; Legendary 
Precious Metals; and Legendary Precious Metals, presented by U.S. Money Reserve”. 
 
If you feel information or records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 
Attorney General in writing at:  


Josh Diamond 
Deputy Attorney General 


  Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 


 


Thank you. 


Sincerely,  


       /s/ 


Lisa Jensen  
Assistant Director  
Consumer Assistance Program  
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